
4/6/2018 - Faculty, staff, and student bowling at The Strike Zone. This was a pretty fun event for all those involved. 
Thanks to all students, faculty, and staff that could make it happen! As a department, we plan to have this or 
something similar each spring. I look forward to the next one! 
Check out more pics on Facebook!!

https://www.facebook.com/MUPhysicsDept/photos/pcb.187064918602268/187064061935687/?type=3&theater
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